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Cure your cabin fever with a dose 
of Model A fellowship on Jan. 25 
with CKMARC’s annual winter 
potluck luncheon at the Rabbit Run 
Recreation Center, 1920 Ft. Harrods 
Drive in Lexington. If we’re lucky 
enough to have good weather that day, 
consider driving your Model A.

The business meeting will include 
a discussion of club activities planned 
for the year.

We’ll begin gathering at 11 a.m. 
and eat at noon. Bring a dish to share. 
The club will provide meat, drinks 
and paper products. Delmer and 
Linda Dalton are the hosts.

CKMARC winter potluck meeting is Jan. 25

Nancy Butler

All Central Kentucky Region 
MARC memberships are up for 

Local dues are due
Remember to keep national MARC membership current

Nancy Butler dies
Nancy Butler, wife of Herman 

Butler, died in December after a long 
illness.

A gathering of 
friends and family 
will be held Feb. 
8 from 10 a.m. 
to noon at Clark 
Legacy Center, 601 
E. Brannon Rd., 
Nicholasville.

renewal at the end of the calendar 
year. If you haven’t paid your 
CKMARC dues for 2025, please send 
your $20 to Mike Tearney, treasurer, 
at 4890 McCowan’s Ferry Road, 
Versailles, KY 40383.

National MARC membership

Remember, our MARC region’s 
bylaws require that all local 
members must also belong to the 
national organization. Be sure 
to keep your national membership 
current by sending your $50 
payment directly to MARC, P.O. 
Box 498, Howell, MI 48844.

At the holiday luncheon, 
Roger Loiselle received 
the hard luck “trophy” 
— a rubber chicken — 
from Mike Bradley. 
Roger will be on the 
hunt for the 2025 
recipient. Keep your 
Model A running well, 
or you could have a plastic 
poultry passenger riding in 
your car next year.
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‘MARC’ your calendar
	9 Jan. 25 — Winter potluck at Rabbit Run Recreation Center 
in Lexington (Delmer and Linda Dalton). Details, page 1.
	9Feb. 1 — Cars and Coffee, plus lunch, at Blue Grass 
Stockyards in Lexington (Joe and Kathy Litton).
	9Mar. 22 — Lunch at Our Best Restaurant in Smithfield, Ky. 
(Mike and Nancy Bradley).
	9Apr. 26 — Lunch at Claudia Sanders Dinner House, 
Shelbyville, Ky. (Joe and Kathy Litton).
	9May 17 — Tour to Perryville, Ky. (Harold and Jane Edwards).
	9 June 6-8 — Three-day, two-night tour to southern Indiana 
(Jeff and Mary Rhoads).
	9 July 19 — Keeneland Concours d’ Elegance.

	9Aug. 23 — Lunch at Dinner Bell Restaurant in Berea, Ky. 
(Darrell and Joan Webb).
	9Sept. 20 — CKMARC picnic at 1922 House Winery near 
Wilmore, Ky. 
	9Oct. 18 — Tour to Fern Creek, Ky. for lunch at the home of 
Emeric and Lesa Howell.
	9Nov. 11 — Veterans’ Day car display at Thomson-Hood 
Veterans Center in Wilmore, Ky. (Jack and Linda Kubik).
	9Dec. 13 — CKMARC holiday potluck in Lexington (John 
and Karen Blair; Jeff and Mary Rhoads).
	9 Jan. 24, 2026 — Winter potluck at Rabbit Run Recreation 
Center in Lexington (Delmer and Linda Dalton).

Meet CKMARC Officers and Board of Directors for 2025


